Mill Lane Enderby Leicester LE19 4LH 0116 286 2674 office@dsatdanemill.org www.danemill.com @DanemillPrimary



Mrs L Hackett Headteacher

Miss E Hainsworth
Deputy Headteacher

7th October

Dear Parents and Carers,

Although we realise it is October, we have to mention the 'Christmas' word!

This year ,we are participating in the Cauliflower Cards Christmas project again. The project aims to encourage our children's creativity and design skills whilst also raising funds for our school.

Your child will be creating his/her own design for ordering personalised Christmas cards, tags, mugs and/or wrapping aper. (Visit www.cauliflowercards.co.uk for images and details of the products available.)

Not only would it be very exciting for your child to see his/her work as a finished printed product, the cards themselves are great for sending as a more personal greeting to friends and family at Christmas, and the mugs make great gifts for loved ones!

Products can be ordered by completing the order form attached to your child's artwork. Orders and payment must be made online using the unique code located at the top of the pupil order form. Please refer to your order form for further instructions.

Artwork and order forms will be sent home on Friday 17th October and must be returned to the school office <u>no</u>

<u>later</u> than Monday 3rd November at 9 A.M; any artwork returned after this date cannot be ordered.

Kind regards,

Mrs. Helen O'Connell Art Lead









INTERNATIONAL

Hool Award















